
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Julie Terpstra – Crew 835 

Golden Nugget – (spark plug) Award 

This Scouter's wealth of experience in Scouting and other youth programs have provided a 

huge boost to her Crew's program and extended its reach well outside the traditional geographic 

area of the charter organization. She joined this Venturing Crew a few years ago along with her 

granddaughter, and has quickly become a key member of the Crew leadership team. Not only 

has she been very active in helping the youth to plan and execute a variety of activities, she has 

also helped lead the Crew's annual Boundary Waters trip and other campouts as well.   Her 

extremely strong faith sets a great example for both the youth and the adult leaders. Her 

extreme positive attitude and enthusiasm for Scouting and character development is 

contagious.  Although she is widely known in the district for her many contributions to Boy 

Scouting, we would like to recognize her continued support and success in helping to improve 

the Venturing program as well. 

Julie Terpstra of Crew 835 is truly one of Lake Minnetonka District's “Gold Nuggets”. 


